
 

 

 

Up to now school will open tomorrow as normal. Other schools have been 

advised to close due to staffing issues, we are lucky enough to be able to 

open.  

  

We understand that this is a really difficult time for everyone but the 

government states that children of primary school age should be attending 

school. You have a parental responsibility for your child, therefore it is your 

choice whether you send your child to school or not and at the moment we 

cannot say if you will receive a fine or not for your child not attending 

school.    

  

We are aware that the government will be meeting later today and this 

could change all previous information we have shared. 

  

Many Thanks 
 


